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Preparations for August:
Custodians and maintenance staff will be finished waxing floors on all three levels.
Preschool has been moved up to the elementary building. 
Preschool teacher interviews on Friday, July 11, 2014.
Kindergarten teachers will be involved in a BRIGANCE webinar for the K screener.  The screener will be on July 28 at the elementary building.  

PGES preparations:
On the district PD day all teachers grades K-12 will be introduced to the new PGES.  
2013/2014 was a pilot year for the PGES with 10 teachers in each building.
OPGES will be a pilot year 2014/2015 for Lori Wooton as the counselor.
Wonderful Wednesday’s will go more in-depth on each of the components.

Professional Development preparations:
Wonderful Wednesday 
Staff handbook changes
Data Dialogues
PGES implementation


